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City dealing with loose dogs around town
Editors note: the following was submitted by Hiawatha Police Chief John Defore

The city of Hiawatha has a leash law, I share this because this summer we are
dealing with

an abundance of loose dogs around town. These animals are being impounded
when caught.

However, if your dog has a current city tag, we will make every attempt possible
to return your

animal to you.

The following, are the applicable City Ordinances;

2-117. RUNNING AT LARGE. It shall be unlawful for any person to willfully
allow any animal or fowl under his or her control to be or to run at large within
the city. Any animal or fowl found at large shall be impounded.

2-202. DOG AND CAT TAGS. It shall be the duty of the city clerk or designated
agent, upon a showing of current rabies immunization and receipt of the
registration fee hereinbefore required, to keep in a book suitable for the
registration of dogs and cats, the time of the registration, the name of the owner
or keeper, the number of the registration and the amount paid therefor, and shall
deliver to the owner or keeper of the dog or cat a certificate in writing, stating
that the person has registered the dog and the number by which the dog or cat is
registered, and shall also deliver to the owner or keeper of the dog or cat a tag
with the registration number and the registration year thereon, which shall be,
by the owner or keeper, attached to the collar to be used on the dog or cat so
registered. When any tag has become lost during a registration period, the owner
of the dog or cat may request a duplicate tag for the remainder of the registration
period. When so requested, the city clerk shall, upon presentation of the
registration certificate, issue a duplicate of such tag upon the payment of $2.00
fee. It shall be unlawful for any person to take off or remove the city registration
tag from any dog or cat belonging to another, or remove the strap or collar on
which the same is fastened.

In closing, our city pets must also have their current city tags. Please keep your
pets under your control at all times. Even in your yard, you can be cited for
animal at large. The city ordinance is for their safety as much as for the safety of
those around them. For further questions regarding pet laws or other concerns



please call the Hiawatha Police Department 785-742-2156.
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